Dear First Name FAMILY NAME

Thank you very much for taking part so actively in the recent **ETIS conference** in Brussels on the 28^{th} February 2016.

Your feedback is very valuable to us, so we would appreciate your completing and returning the evaluation form which you will find o:

https://etis-jointconference2016.teamwork.fr/en/registration

We would like to receive your opinion by Monday 22 February 2016 at the latest. Thank you.

The main conference presentations and pictures of the event are also now available on the following website:

http://ec.europa.eu/growth/tools-databases/newsroom/cf/itemdetail.cfm?item_id=8209

http://ec.europa.eu/growth/sectors/tourism/offer/sustainable/indicators/index_en.htm

Sincerely,

CINZIA DE MARZO

National Expert



European Commission

DG for Internal market, Industry, Entrepreneurship and SMEs

F4/Unit Tourism, Emerging and Creative industries

Rue Belliard 100

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

+32 02 2994578

Cinzia.de-marzo@ec.europa.eu

TEAMWORK - Jessie Jacob

On behalf of the European Commission ETIS - European Tourism Indicator System Email: ETIS-jointconference2016@teamwork.fr

Tel: +33 1 43677979